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Dear New Lane Families,
On behalf of the entire New Lane PTA Board, I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to the new school year! As a PTA, we strive to provide opportunities for families to become involved in our school community, make new friends and create lasting memories through the many exciting, enriching activities and events we have planned for this year.
	Our Family events begin with the Welcome Back Picnic in September and include MVP Dance and so much more. The Arts in Education programs we provide throughout the school year complement the classroom curriculum. We also run spirit wear webstores, book fairs, a holiday fair and a plant sale. 
The beginning of a new school year is an exciting time for all of us! It is vital to be part of our children’s education and one important way you can do that is by supporting the PTA with a membership. I also encourage you to attend our monthly meetings. The first meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 12th. At these family-friendly meetings, you will receive valuable information about our community and learn about the many events we run throughout the school year.
I encourage you to speak to me or any other Board member if you have any questions, comments, concerns about any PTA function or if you would like to volunteer. Your child’s years at New Lane may pass very quickly, but memories will last forever!
I look forward to seeing you at our PTA meetings, Welcome Back Picnic and other events. I wish all of our children a rewarding and fun school year! 

Sincerely,
Gina Pasquarella 
PTA President 
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